
 

FEBRUARY 2016 

Contact:  Margaret Smith margaret-secretary@riponchoralsociety.org.uk  or at rehearsals (1st Alto) 

 

NEWSLETTER 
RIPON CHORAL SOCIETY 

Fantasia on a Theme of 
T.Tallis 
Dona Nobis Pacem 
Eternal Light 

RVW 
 
RVW 
Edward 
Goodall 

19 Nov 2016 

Messiah Handel 10 Dec 2016 

Gloria 
Sea Symphony 

Poulenc 
RVW 

1 April 2017 

Creation Haydn 17 June 2017 

   

   

PROPOSED WORKS FOR 2016-2017 - UPDATE 
 

REHEARSALS UPDATE 

 

We are very pleased to be rehearsing now at 
St.John’s, Sharow. There is one change of date 
this term.  There will be a rehearsal on 
TUESDAY 9th February NOT on Wednesday 
10th.  

Last rehearsal this term: 23 March. 

No rehearsal on 30 March. 

Now that we are at St. John’s, we have the 
opportunity to rehearsal with the seating plan 
as it will be in the Cathedral. 

In order to facilitate this, members, who are 
not singing in a concert, are asked not to 
attend rehearsals for the two Wednesdays 
prior to this concert (e.g. 9 and 16 March this 
term if not singing in the Elgar and Finzi). 

DRAFT PROPOSALS FOR 2017-2018 

18 November 
2017 

Faure  Requiem 

 Jenkins Armed Man 

   

9 December 
2017 

Handel Messiah 

   

17 March 
2018 

Mozart C Minor 
Mass 

 Paul Carr Seven Last 
words on 
the cross  

   

16 June 2018 Rossini Petite Messe 
Solennelle 

 

If you have any comments on the above changed 
programme, please let your voice rep have them or 
the secretary.   Rehearsals will start on 7 September. 

NEED HELP TO LEARN YOUR VOICE 
PART? 

mailto:margaret-secretary@riponchoralsociety.org.uk
http://www.choraline.com/


  

MESSAGE FROM OUR TICKET SECRETARY 
 

 

Jane Drake and I will finish our roles as RCS ticket 
sellers soon and Christopher Williams will be 
taking over from us. He is already running on line 
sales, with the assistance of Andrew, our 
Chairman, who set up the website.  
 
During this transition period we are looking at 
 
- maintaining  ticket sales presence to choir   
  members at Wednesday rehearsals for those  
  who are unable to purchase online 
 
- showing Christopher what is involved in  
  Patrons' seats allocation and how this is working 
  currently 
 
- what is involved on concert days. 
 
It has not been possible to maintain an outlet in 
the city centre as the owners of Alan's Gallery, 
Kirkgate are preparing for retirement and 
preferred not to keep on with ticket sales. I know 
that was a particular concern for the December 
15 Messiah concert but was beyond our control. 
Consideration of another public sales outlet will 
be explored.  
 
Helen Hill 
Ticket Secretary 
 

NEWSLETTER 
RIPON CHORAL SOCIETY 

 

Do you have expertise in this area?   
 
We are very grateful for the support of the 
sponsors we have at the moment, however, 
there can never be enough! Therefore, we 
are looking for innovative ways in which we 
can acquire sponsorship on a continuing 
basis, but in particular in the build up to 
Britten’s War Requiem in 2018.  
 
If you would like to help with suggestions or 
through your contacts, do let the Chairman 
or Secretary know. 

 
 
 
 

 

SPONSORSHIP  

 

WEDDING SERVICE 
 

The Committee has agreed that a small 

Working Group be set up to see how we can 

move this service forward with a view to 

generating funds for the choir, especially for 

the War Requiem in 2018. 

If interested in making your contribution, 

please contact John Kiberd (tenor) on: 

a.john.kiberd@gmail.com 

 

mailto:margaret-secretary@riponchoralsociety.org.uk
mailto:a.john.kiberd@gmail.com


 

 

 

OTHER MUSICAL OPPORTUNITIES FOR YOU (from publicity sent to RCS) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Derbyshire Singers. 
Members have been to join a Choral Weekend on 
Sat/Sun 23/24 April 2016 with The Derbyshire 
Singers to sing Mozart's "Requiem" and Choruses 
from Bach's B Minor Mass under the direction of 
Nigel Perrin (Founder member of The Kings 
Singers) and Neil Ferris at Cavendish Hall,Edensor, 
Chatsworth. 
Information and booking forms can be found on 
www.derbyshiresingers.org and on the RCS 
Noticeboard or contact Derek Hazlehurst.  

http://www.derbyshiresingers.org/

